
 
 
 
Timber Ridge Homeowners’ Association 
Annual Meeting—Parking Lot of VFW 3606 
09-10-2013 
  
The annual meeting was called to order at 7:10 P.M. by President Mike Lauver.   
 
President Mike Lauver introduced the Board Members, which are Mike Lauver—
President and fill-in Treasurer, Rose Mackey—Vice President, Lori Duffek—
Secretary, Tim Carlson, Chris Cashmere, Jason Paulk and Mike Muff.   
 
Mike updated the members on the past year’s activities, which included grounds 
care, tree removal, garage sale and the board’s recent approval of hiring Connie 
Wiebusch of Hocking & Reid LLC as the bookkeeping service for the upcoming 
year, contact provided and needs to be signed.  
 
Treasurer’s Report was provided, including $10,068.42 of deposits, $9,151.67 of 
expenses, with a current balance of $17,887.47. 
 
Secretary’s minutes have been submitted and available on the website. 
 
Mike discussed the need for new board members, as Mike and Lori’s 3 year 
terms have been fulfilled.  Members present volunteered to fill open spots. 
 
Annual meeting was adjourned due to weather at 7:30 p.m., and new board 
members would reconvene at Jason Paulk’s home for the board meeting and 
election of officers. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Lori Duffek, Secretary 


